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The First Nations Health Funding Transition Advisory Group met virtually on 12 July 2024. 

The meeting was chaired by David Hicks, Acting CEO, First Assistant Secretary, Financial 

Management Division, Department of Health and Aged Care.  

All Program review and discussion of themes 
This meeting of the Advisory Group saw Members undertake a recap of recommendations 

made across all programs discussed during Stage 2 of the Project.   

Members discussed an initial mapping for transition timeframes, key themes that arose 

during Program discussions and noted some Sector priorities for transition. 

The Advisory Group considered plans for the next phase of the Project which is expected to 

include a mid-term review, transition workplans and future focus. 

Engagement and Further Information 
Organisations and individuals seeking to engage with the review should feel comfortable to 

reach out to Advisory Group members. Further information on the review is available by 

emailing: funding.transition@health.gov.au. 
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